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Dear Parents /Carers 
 
As part of developing independence through our Lifeskills course we will be participating this term in an 
ASDAN project which is a personal development programme aimed at developing independent living. This 
will involve shopping, budgeting, savings, food preparation, eating in a social environment and cleaning.  
 
To enable this to happen we would appreciate if your son/daughter could bring in £1.50 each week until 
the Easter break to purchase ingredients and hopefully we will have some money left over as savings.   
(A receipt will be issued to each pupil every week upon payment.)  
 
We hope to save enough money to go out for lunch to a nice restaurant at the end of term which will be 
organised by our pupils. 
 
If possible can pupils bring their £1.50 on a Monday morning starting this coming Monday 5th February 
with final payment on Monday 19th March. (7 payments x £1.50 = £10.50) 
We are trying to encourage pupils to see the benefits of saving a small amount each week, but If you prefer 
to pay by different instalments, then please feel free to do so.  
 
Staff wishing to be involved in this will also pay £1.50 each week   
 
If you have any concerns about this, please contact Mr Ward on 01506 282145.  
(Please note: We are fully aware of all food allergies and will only purchase ingredients suitable for all.) 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
John Ward 
Class Teacher / Development 
Cedarbank@Armadale 
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